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Great news: partners and donors have stepped up, putting over $1.6M in to 

our Basic Income initiative over the last week. That brings us to $26.6M of 

$30M - almost there. 

Could you rally your network to make UBI research a reality? 

   

Start a campaign now  

    

Simply: 

1. Open our Facebook campaign page 

2. Click “Raise Money” 

3. Invite your friends 

 

We’ve got three weeks to get this study fully funded and with your help, we can 

make it happen. Onward! 

 

-The GiveDirectly team  

  

mailto:info@givedirectly.org
http://go.pardot.com/e/209742/017UBISprint2-utm-medium-Email/9stvx/68198427


   

GiveDirectly is hiring. Check out our open positions here! 
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